
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    July 26, 2012 
Time:  9:00 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Closure of S. Main Street and W. 15th Avenue 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is alerting motorists that the intersection of S. Main Street and W. 15th Avenue will be closed 
beginning on Monday, July 30, 2012 at 6a.m. for the installation of sanitary sewer, storm sewer and a water main.  The intersection will 
be closed for 14 calendar days and the intersection should have two lanes open after the 14 days. 
 
During this closure, motorists should find an alternate route around this intersection.   
 
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


